
July 6, 2022 
RDOS Public Works Department 

INFORMATION RELEASE 
RESCINDED - WATER QUALITY ADVISORY (TURBIDITY) 

SAGE MESA WATER SYSTEM – UPPER ZONE 
 

July 6, 2022 

 

The turbidity at the Okanagan Lake intake for the Sage Mesa water system has decreased 
below 1 NTU to a “Good” rating.  In consultation with the Interior Health Authority, the 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is rescinding the Water Quality Advisory (for 
turbidity) that has been in effect for the Upper Zone (see addresses below) of the Sage Mesa 
water system:  
 

 

 
 

Please note that the permanent Boil Water Notice remains in effect for the Lower 
Zone of Sage Mesa. 
 

For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at 250-490-4106 or 250-
490-4135.  Thank you for your cooperation and patience. 
 

Sign up for Voyent Alert to receive RDOS emergency information and Electoral Area updates. 
See below. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For after-hours water related emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 

 Sandstone Dr.  Sandstone Cres.  Sandpiper Ln.  Forsyth Dr. 

 Westwood Dr.  Pinetree Pl.  Estates Pl.  Ryan Rd. 

 Ponderosa Pl.  Tyrone Pl.  Forsyth Pl.  


